
DEVELOPMENT AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
 

  

THE ARGYLL AND BUTE COUNCIL 
(OFF STREET PARKING PLACES AND CHARGES) 
(HELENSBURGH) (AMENDMENT) ORDER 2024 
 
 
On Wednesday 18th September 2024, Argyll and Bute Council made the 
above named Order in terms of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as 
amended. The Order which can be implemented from Monday 4th November 
2024, will not be implemented until such time as appropriate signs and 
devices are installed. This will be supported through a communications 
package through December with a view to enforcement commencing in 
January 2025. 
 
The amendments to the existing Off Street Parking Places and Charges, 
Helensburgh introduces new and make amendments to the some of the 
existing parking restrictions in Helensburgh for the following reasons:- 
 

 Manage the available provision of parking places. 
 

 Reduce instances of inappropriate or inconsiderate parking  
 

 Help patrons of the Waterfront Development to use the facilities. 
 

 Improve road safety. 
 
Full details together with plans and a statement of reasons for proposing to 
make the traffic regulation order can be inspected by logging on to the 
Council’s website at www.argyll-bute.gov.uk/trafficorders  
 
Any person, who wishes to question the validity of the Order or any provision 
contained in it on the grounds that it is not within the powers conferred by the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, or on the grounds that any requirement of 
that Act or any instrument made under it has not been complied with in 
relation to the Order may by 21st October 2024, apply to the Court of Session 
for this purpose. 
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